
From: Nina Satinka Anowa <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos project 
 
To whome it may concern, 
 
I am writing to support the Atmos project going ahead as originally planned. I have 
been a supporter of this project right from its inception and feel it will contribute to 
our town being inclusive, caring of the environment, forward thinking and certainly 
drawing more tourists and people who wish to learn from our communities innovative 
approach to using old disused buildings like this one for the greater good of all. At 
times like this when our planet needs us to think of long term sustainable ways of 
living this project was set to be such a promising example of community thinking. 
Working with each other creatively to produce a project that future generations will 
thank us for and other towns will be able to learn from our example. I trust you will do 
everything in your power to make sure that the right thing is done to secure the 
atmos projects future success. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Nina Walters 


